From:

To: A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross

Cc:

Subject: Concern about safety related to proposed pedestrian/cyclist tunnel.
Date: 13 February 2019 16:47:34

| have grandsons and a daughter who live in St Agnes. The three grandsons can cycle to
educational facilities on the northern edge of St Agnes. My daughter works in the local hospital
from time to time and needs to travel as shifts fall to her. She runs. i They would be very unwise
and probably too nervous to use the tunnel due to the risks from the kind of persons who will
exploit the facility for illegal activities. The idea that any government would leave pedestrians
etc no alternative except to cross a busy dual carriageway by providing such an unsuitable facility
isimmoral. | note that in Woking , Surrey where the traffic is much slower ( 30mph) it has been
found necessary to provide light controlled crossings as well as a tunnel because so many
people are scared to use the tunnel out of peak footfall times. At the Cornish location the traffic
will move faster and the footfall is much lighter which seems to make a bridge the only sensible
option.

Bernard Quigg C Eng. FIET
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